Gana-A'Yoo, Limited
1205 E. Int'l Airport Rd. Suite 101, Anchorage, Alaska 99518 @ Phone (907) 569-9599 @ Fax (907) 569-

9699
26 February 2015
Representative Ben Nageak Senator Lesil McGuire
State Capitol Room 126 State Capitol Room 121
Juneau, AK 99801 Juneau, AK 99801

RE: SUPPORT FOR THE ARCTIC ECONOMIC COUNCIL
Dear Representative Nageak and Senator McGuire:

On behalf of Gana-A’Yoo, Limited, I am writing this letter of support for the Arctic
Economic Council (AEC). The AEC was created under the leadership of the Canadian
Chairmanship of the Arctic Council and the U.S. delegation of the AEC is comprised
entirely of Alaskans. Four of the six Permanent Participants are also Alaska based, which
provides even more meaningful representation for our state within the Arctic Economic
Council.

Since the AEC is a newly established entity, the leadership structure and process is
currently under review by its member countries. The U.S. has proposed a structure that
mirror’s the rotation of the chairmanship for the Arctic Council. This means that the U.S.
could also potentially assume the chairmanship of the AEC in April, which is the same
time the chairmanship of the Arctic Council is handed over from Canada to the U.S.

Acquiring the chairmanship of the AEC for the next two years empowers Alaskans to set
the agenda for responsible and sustainable pan-Arctic economic development. Gana-
A’Yoo, Limited recognizes the importance and strength of the AEC. We also
respectfully encourage the Alaska State Legislature to demonstrate its support of and
confidence in the AEC.

Thank you for your consideration.

Blbeanteng o

Betty Huntington
CEO

Cc:  Governor Bill Walker
Lt. Governor Byron Mallott
Senate President Kevin Meyer
Senator Donny Olson
House Speaker Mike Chenault



